
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: July 20, 2021 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

Subject: Summer Program Update 
 

I would like to request to be placed on the agenda for the Committee of the Whole Meeting on 
July 26, 2021 to update the Board of Education on the wonderful opportunities our students 
and families have access to this summer. 


